
In Gurnee, there’s a lot to be proud of...including our trail system! With 
that in mind, we’d like to introduce a new community initiative, “Keep 
Gurnee Clean.”

“Keep Gurnee Clean” has two purposes -- to remind residents and 
visitors to not litter & to organize bi-yearly (or more) outings to clean up 
the five major walking trails owned by the Village of Gurnee.

If you’d like to get involved and help keep the trails in Gurnee litter free, 
join us for a kickoff meeting on Tuesday, July 18th at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Community Room of Village Hall (325 N O'Plaine Road). 

We hope to see you there!




